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DEEWR Question No.  EW634_10 
 
Senator Humphries asked on 21 October 2009, EEWR Hansard page 73. 
 
Question 
 
Referral of matters from the Fair Work Ombudsman to the Australian Building and 
Construction Commission  
 
Senator HUMPHRIES—How many matters under this arrangement have you referred to the 
ABCC?   
 
 
Answer 
 
The Fair Work Ombudsman has provided the following response: 
 
As of 31 October 2009, one matter has been referred to the Australian Building and 
Construction Commission (ABCC) under the formal referral agreement entered into between 
the Fair Work Ombudsman’s predecessor, the Office of Workplace Services, and the ABCC 
in March 2006.   
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